
1

Brian Richards

From: Mary Jeffrey <lochavendevelopment@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2015 9:55 AM
To: Brian Richards
Subject: Neighborhood meeting

Brian -  
  
Regarding the Neighborhood meeting that was conducted yesterday - the following is submitted. 
  
Those in attendance included: 
  
Ethan Wakeman 
Mary Jeffrey 
Brian Richards 
Dan Boone 
Bill Walsh 
Charles Guignard 
  
Several topics were brought up for discussion to include waste, smell, fence height,concerns of neighbors 
etc.   All questions voiced seemed to be answered to the satisfaction and agreement of all in attendance. 
  
Attendees asked Brian Richards regarding the point of view of the Town of Huntersville Planning 
eDpartment.    Mr. Richards indicated their complete support of granting the Conditional Re-zoning. 
  
If you have any questions regarding the meeting, the proposed business or any other portion of the re-zoning 
process. 
  
Thank you for your attendance and your support of our company in this entire process.    It is so appreciated. 
  
Best Regards and Merry Christmas to you Brian -  
  
Mary Jeffrey 
  


